
Nick J. Mosby 
President, 

Baltimore City Council 
 

400 City HallBaltimore Maryland 21202 
410-396-4804  Fax: 410-539-0647 

 

 
 

To:                  City Council Members 

From:             Council President Nick Mosby 
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Date:              M a y  2 4 , 2024 

 
 
 

Honorable Members of the City Council, 

 
Pursuant to my authority under Article III of the City Charter and City Council Rule 

2-2, I write to inform you of the following changes to the City Council Meeting Calendar:  

 

- The Regular Council Meeting currently scheduled for June 3, 2024 is 

CANCELLED. 

 

- The Regular Council Meeting currently scheduled for June 17, 2024 is 

CANCELLED.    

 

 
Information for the hearing will be published at https://baltimore.legistar.com/ 

Calendar.aspx and distributed by Office of Council Services staff. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Nick J. Mosby, President 

 

 

Cc:       

 

Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary 

Office of Council Services Staff 

Mayor’s Office of Government Relations 


